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Dear BCSLA members, 

 

I am writing to let you know that we are aware of the Bill 18 amendments that have been 

introduced in the BC Legislature.   

 

President Marc Kinna and I have a meeting scheduled, in early May, with Honourable Selina 

Robinson, Minister Municipal Affairs and Housing. We will speak with Minister Robinson on the 

proposed amendments, to ensure that they do not negatively impact our industry and rental 

housing for seniors in BC. 

 

With this announcement, BCSLA will also have an opportunity to advocate to the candidates in the 

upcoming municipal election. Stay tuned for the BCSLA election strategy and election kit coming to 

you ahead of the October 20th 2018 election. 

 

Please follow this link for the amendment – Bill 18:  

https://www.leg.bc.ca/parliamentary-business/legislation-debates-proceedings/41st-

parliament/3rd-session/bills/first-reading/gov18-1 

 

Article of interest: 

http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/rental-only-zoning-1.4633273  

 

Your feedback and comments are always welcomed.  

 

Many thanks.  

 

 
 

Sylvia Ceacero, MBA, MA 
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